
As per your consultation Ref: 112/10, I am responding on behalf of London 
Underground Ltd on the proposal to revise the timeline in respect of work to deliver 
common methodologies and more cost reflective charges to customers at the 
highest (EHV) voltage levels.   
 
LU welcome the proposal to formally derogate DNOs from the licence requirement to 
submit by 1 September 2010 deadline and set 1 February 2011 as the new deadline, 
and to extend the implementation date to 1 October 2011 
 
It is the view of London Underground (LU) that the revised timeline will be beneficial 
to this consultation and will allow for a more considered outcome for customers such 
as LU who are significantly impacted by these charges.   
 
Regards 
Colette 
 
 


